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St. Joseph County Department of Health Opens Respiratory Immunization Clinic 
 

Health Officials are encouraging everyone to be vaccinated early this year against respiratory illnesses, such as 
Flu, COVID-19, and RSV. The St. Joseph County Department of Health has opened their fall respiratory 
immunization clinic. This clinic will allow for additional appointments for respiratory-related immunizations. 
Currently, flu vaccine is being offered with COVID-19 and RSV being available in the upcoming months.  
 
Individuals can schedule their appointment online at www.sjcindiana.com/health. Immunization costs are 
covered by most health insurance plans. For those without health insurance or with plans that do not cover 
vaccines, the St. Joseph County Department of Health has programs to provide vaccines at little to no cost.  
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